BLACK LAKE SPECIAL DISTRICT
Announcement of Black Lake Special District Phosphorus & Algae Study

Dear Resident,

The Black Lake Special District is committed to keeping our residents and rate payers informed of progress toward
our mission of serving the needs of Black Lake. This announcement is to inform you of the Black Lake Special
District’s latest progress regarding the phosphorus and algae in Black Lake.

Your board is considering moving forward with a plan to reduce toxic algae blooms and improve water clarity as
early as spring of 2016. This will be a substantial investment. A similar plan has been followed by Long Lake for the
last 15 years. This gives us confidence in the viability of our plan. We look forward to similar success for Black Lake.
A recently completed study by an environmental consultant has verified the approach. The consultant's report can be
found at: http://blacklakespecialdistrict.org/documents

Your input is very important to us.
Please write to info@BlackLakeSpecialDistrict.org or call 360-867-8814.

You are also welcome to attend our meetings at 1520-A Irving St SW, Tumwater, at 5:30pm on the first and third
Thursdays of each month. Please check our website to ensure there are no cancellations.
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